
 
STATE OF TENNESSEE 

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION 
DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES  
William R. Snodgrass - Tennessee Tower 

312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 11th Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee  37243-1102 

 

August 23, 2016 

 

Mr. William Hancock, Jr. 

e-copy: whancock@alstonco.com 

Alston Construction Co., Inc. 

1600 Division St., Suite 520 

Nashville, TN 37203 

 

Subject: Notice of Intent to Terminate NPDES Permit No. TN0081809 

  Gateway Global Logistics Center 

  Rossville, Fayette County, Tennessee 

 

Dear Mr. Hancock: 

 

This letter is to inform you the Division of Water Resources (the division) intends to terminate the above 

referenced permit. Also enclosed is a copy of the public notice that announces our intent to terminate this 

permit. The notice affords the public an opportunity to review the proposed permit action and, if necessary, 

request a public hearing on this termination process. 

 

If you disagree with the provisions and requirements described in this letter, you have thirty (30) days from the 

date of this correspondence to notify the division of your objections. If your objections cannot be resolved, you 

may appeal this permit upon issuance. This appeal should be filed in accordance with Section 69-3-110 of the 

Tennessee Code Annotated. 

 

If you have questions, please contact the Memphis Environmental Field Office at 1-888-891-TDEC; or, at this 

office, please contact me  at (615) 532-0670 or by E-mail at Vojin.Janjic@tn.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Vojin Janjić 
Manager, Water-Based Systems 
 

cc: Permit Section File  

Memphis Environmental Field Office  

Mr. Chad Lindsay, Sr. Project Manager, Alston Construction, Inc., clindsay@alstonco.com 

 


